ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: August 5th 2008

Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time: 19:45
Number in Attendance:  10
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti

Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer – Colin W. 

Website – Gordon Sleigh
Solo Director – Jason Smith
Rally Director – Ian Pearce
Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report:  Aprox 160 members.  Bert said he’ll have it updated for the next meeting.
Financial Report:  We transferred $5000 from Paypal to our bank account.  The account now has just over $16k in the bank.
Rally Report: There will be a RallyCross school on the 26th of October. 2nd weekend of Nov is the first event of RallyCross.  Ian is encouraging people to get cars together.  There was a motion passed during the BAC meeting to do a RallySprint in the spring no matter what, sometime in April or early May.  Next TSD is Oct 18th, it’s a BAC Rally in Bridgewater.
Race Report: The Jack C. Memorial Enduro race is this Monday.   
Brian mentioned that according to past exec minutes, the ASCC Exec must be approve of people using ASCC insurance for events (autoslalom, lapping, etc)

Solo Report:  Solo is done for the year.  Our last autoslalom was supposed to be at Greenfield but was postponed due to a possible hurricane (Kyle) and was held last weekend at AMP.  We also held our first and last SoloSprint of 2008 at AMP.  Chris Uhlman took FTD in his 99 Miata with a time of 1:20.9
New Business: The last club meeting at the Riverside went really well. Aprox 18 people attended.
The Nov 11th club meeting will be moved to the 12th due to Remembrance Day. 
Swap shop: 
Motion to Adjourn Time:  21:41
First Motion:  Ian Pearce
Second Motion:  Brian Jarvis
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

